

3/25/2022

To whom it may concern:

I am a member of the Keiser University Advisory Board because I saw it as an excellent opportunity to motivate, inspire and bridge the gap between the constantly evolving work force and ambitious students preparing to enter it. Keiser University is very important to our community for many reasons. One of the most important and personal reasons being is, Keiser University provides a platform that services both adult learners seeking a new career or career change and freshly graduated high schoolers. My organization has hired many Keiser University graduates, myself being one of them and not only were we educated for the job at hand, Keiser University made sure we were well equipped for the workforce environment. Over the years I have had the opportunity to employ, work beside, or collaborate with several Keiser University graduates who are all doing extraordinary things in the community, who all I am privileged to call my fellow Alumni.

Keiser University Faculty and staff are constantly trying to find ways to fine tune their course offerings to meet the community demand, as well as trying to find ways to provide the upmost education and preparation for their students on multiple levels. The University improves students' lives by providing critical skills, support, and a caring environment. These things are not only important to produce great graduates but also important to produce great citizens.

Being a two time graduate of Keiser University and an Advisory Board Member I have had firsthand experience on the compassion and admiration that the University has for its, students, faulty, and surrounding community. I am honored to be a part of an organization that focuses on making an impact in the community and look forward to any Keiser University future graduates.

RT(R)

Warm Regards,

Chelsea Anderson-Norwood, RT(R)

Director of Radiology

850-253-1958